
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2012 Bond Project Advisory Team (PAT) – 
Dowling Middle School   

June 8, 2016  
 
 
 

Overall Project Update: 
 

• Per the previous PAT Meeting Update of 05/11/2016, RGCI advised that a meeting 
held 05/10/2016 yielded an agreement in kind relative to the GMP proposal 
received from Turner Construction Company (TCC). The revised proposal, 
reflective of cost agreed upon in the aforementioned meeting, was received from 
TCC on 05/16/2016. Since that time, the following items have occurred:  

 
• TCC’s GMP received on 05/16/2016 was vetted further by RGCI. The GMP is 

being processed.  
 

• HISD had several meetings with TCC to forensically scrub and finalize the GMP as 
submitted. The GMP was then forwarded on to HISD – Legal and Executive for 
review with potential full execution and endorsement due by 6/30/2016.   

 
• Package One Building Permit for Site work, Underground Utilities, and Foundations 

was approved by COH on 6/1/2016.  
 

• Upon receipt of the fully execute GMP from HISD Legal, HISD will move forward 
with the issuance of the NTP to TCC thus clearing the way for construction to 
begin.   

 
• What to expect at the next PAT Meeting? 
 

 Update on Overall Project Update inclusive of Construction Phasing Plan, Schedule,      
                   and Site Logistics    
 
 

Next PAT Meeting: July 13, 2016 at 4:30 pm in the Library  
 
 
  


